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SCHOOL  ACTIVITIES 

Attention Students and Staff: Door Dash, Grub Hub or any other food delivery service 

will no longer be allowed to deliver food in the administration building or on campus. 

Seniors: If you took any of the following courses your 10th, 11th, or 12th grade year, 
you are eligible to purchase an Ethnic and Gender Studies graduation sash: Chicano/
Latino Studies with Mr. Valencia, Ethnic and Social Justice with Ms. DeMatteo, Mexi-
can American/Latino Literature with Mr. Aguila or Mr. Udlock, Pay $20 at the business 
office.  Make sure you request the “Ethnic and Gender Studies Sash”. The deadline to 
pay is May 20 at 3:15pm. 

Seniors, Prom tickets are on sale at the business office. Pick up your permission slip 
today. The cost will go up $10 on the last week of sales.  

Sophomores, it is time to vote for your Junior Class Officers! Voting begins this Mon-
day, May 16th and will conclude on Friday, May 20th. Please check your ParentSquare 
accounts and class Advisement page for the voting link. Winners will be announced 
next week over the bulletin and on the Class of 2024 Instagram, @smhsclassof.2024  

Attention:  All Students and Faculty Members!  Come see the Saints Choir and Guitar 
Orchestra perform in the Ethel Pope Auditorium this Friday May 20th at 7PM. Tickets 
are only $5.00 and can be purchased from either Mr. Van Wie or a choir or guitar or-
chestra student.  That's Friday May 20th SMHS Guitar and Choir Spring Concert at 
7PM in the Ethel Pope Auditorium. 

Attention sophomores and juniors: Link Crew would like to offer you the opportunity 
to join the team for next year. Link Crew is a student-led mentorship program that has 
traditionally helped with freshmen orientation and other school-wide events for the 
last several years. If you would like to earn some volunteer hours by helping and men-
toring the incoming freshmen, then please pick up an application in room 606 this 
week. The school can really use your help for next semester's freshmen orientation. 
Again, if you would like to apply, then come pick up an application in room 606 today. 
We hope to see you there.   
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SPORTS 

CLUB INFORMATION  

The Society of Hispanic Professional Engineers is having a coding activity tomor-
row with engineering students from Cal Poly. Be there right after school in room 360 
with your tablets to participate!  

GSA Club will be meeting in a new location today, room 634! Come join us as we plan 
PRIDE week, and visit with our special guest! New members are always welcome! 

The Environmental Club will be meeting this Thursday, 5/19, at lunch in room 361. 
We will be electing officers for next year. Anyone interested in environmental issues 
and experiencing different environments should join this exciting club. See you this 
THURSDAY at Lunch. 

The Close Up Washington DC Club will meet at lunch today in room 640.  New offic-
ers will be elected and details regarding our final club meeting and senior honors will 
be shared.  See you there! 


